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The Walk will start from the corner of St. George's Road and Alfred Crescent and will
look at the history of housing styles north of and including Alfred Crescent .

TERENCE NOTT - ARCHITECT, who has been in practice for fifteen years in North
Fitzroy, will lead the walk. He is a member of the Urban Conservation Study Review
and has a keen appreciation of the issues of preservation and conservation.

SUNDAY, 27 OCTOBER, 10. 30 a.m.

$2 Members/$3 gon-Members
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Address all correspondence to the Convenor - PO Box 180 Fitzrov 3065




